
To: City of Edgewood 
 
 
 
We object to this boat dock extending that far into the canal.  I believe there are currently 
4 PVC posts where I believe this boat dock will stick out to and if that is the case this will make it very 
difficult for wide boats such as pontoon boats to navigate through, especially in times of high winds and 
rain at idle speed.  
 
This property also has a boat slip already built into the property which can be utilized and or the seawall 
modified to be used instead. 
 
Years ago when we and the two properties to the west of us got together to build a seawall after we 
started construction of it the then city engineer Art Miller made us move the seawall footer 2 feet in 
further to our properties stating he did not want it to impede boat traffic as much. We complied to this 
request even though our properties technically own all the way to the other side and adjacent shoreline 
of the canal.  Also over the years there were incidents of people on the south side of the canal extending 
their docks out further then they were permitted for, or not using them in the way that they were 
originally permitted.   This is a picture of where that dock will be. 
 
 
 



   
 

This property has an entire recessed 

boat slip already that can be 

incorporated into a lift.  



 
 
Sincerely John Moccio  
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